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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Photography Opportunity 

 

To ensure your child can further develop their photographic experiences we will be taking 

them to Crewe Train Station to complete a photoshoot. This will be during their lesson time on 

Tuesday 26th November 2024, and they will be taken to and from the venue in the school 

minibus. 

 

Because they will then be returning to normal lessons, pupils are required to attend in their 

school uniform. Please ensure they bring a coat with them on the day as they will be mostly 

outside for the two hour lesson. The attendance of this trip is crucial for obtaining a collection 

of photographs for their coursework. 

 

 

Please complete the attached Form C and return it to Mrs Lodge by Tuesday 19th November 

2024. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Lodge 

Curriculum Leader of Art 

 

 

 


